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Special Education Equity for Kids in Connecticut
(SEEK) is developing its Legislative Agenda for the
2025 Session of the Legislature. There are a couple of
proposals that we seek your reaction to. They are:

1. Should cellphones be banned from schools? The guidance
on this from the State Board of Education can be found at:
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/sde/digest/2024-25/memo-

to-superintendents-on-personal-technology-use-
policy.pdf. Are there special considerations that pertain to
students with disabilities?

2. Should there be cameras and video recording systems in

all classrooms in schools? Should there be cameras
particularly in classrooms with nonverbal students?

If you have any questions, please email afeinstein@edlawct.com.

Submit Responses Here:
https://forms.office.com/r/aUl PaijDwE
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